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   10th January 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Weather Warning 

 

We have been issued with a ‘Weather Warning’ for Thursday 

this week.  Snow and high winds are forecast. 

 

In the event that the school needs to close, we will update 

you via our website and our Twitter page.   

 

Please check these on Wednesday night and Thursday 

morning. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


